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New CISRS SSPTS Cuplok Course Released 

 

The Construction Industry Scaffolders Record Scheme (CISRS) is pleased to announce the release 
of a new and updated 2-day SSPTS Cuplok course. 

As the use of systems 
scaffolding continues to 
grow in the UK, CISRS is 
making efforts to bring all 
courses in to a standardised 
format to ensure all SSPTS 
courses encompass all 
elements of system product 
knowledge and general 
updates to industry. 

The 2 Day System Scaffolding Product Training Scheme (SSPTS) recognises the significant 
differences between the various system scaffold products covered by CISRS.  

It provides structured training in system scaffold products for operatives who had previously only 
received training in tube and fittings. The scheme provides scaffolders with the skills and 
knowledge for the safe use of the system scaffold product, in accordance with the 
manufacturer’s instructions. 

2-Day SSPTS courses are available to all CISRS card holders who have completed Part 1 training. 

Updates to SSPTS Layher and Plettac Metrix courses will soon also be available. 

CISRS would like to thank David Abraham of Fulcrum Scaffold Safety Training & Working at Height 
Safety Solutions for his time and expertise with this project. 

Further information about system scaffold training and inspection can be found at 
https://cisrs.org.uk/system-scaffold-product-training-scheme/  

For those looking to book a SSPTS course, please contact your nearest training centre offering 
the relevant course. A list of training centres and their available courses can be found at –  

https://cisrs.org.uk/training-centres/  

https://cisrs.org.uk/system-scaffold-product-training-scheme/
https://cisrs.org.uk/training-centres/

